
Volunteer opportunities are available throughout the school year at Millgrove in 

the classroom and school. 

Volunteer opportunities include a winter food drive collection for a community 

charity; a Read-a-thon in January to coincide with Literacy Week; a book fair in 

May to coincide with our open house; activities such as the Terry Fox Run and 

cross-country running; hanging student art work, checking-in and re-shelving 

library books; organizing the book cart for book exchange; helping staff with 

classroom tasks such as visual art prep; copying, cutting and pasting resources for 

students; reading with students; organizing / counting out community brochures, 

notices, etc. to go home with students and administrative tasks. 

Please note that a vulnerable sector screening (police check) is required.  Many of 

these volunteer opportunities take an hour or so, while others may require more of 

a time commitment.  We can always find something that will suit your schedule.   

How To Complete a Vulnerable Sector Screening: 

1. Complete the PDF form found on the Hamilton Police Service  

website: http://www.hamiltonpolice.on.ca/HPS/Services/Records/ 

Criminal+Record+Check.htm 

Bring the completed form to Records Business Centre at 155 King  

William Street in Hamilton 

Or  

2. Complete online at:  

www.policesolutions.ca/checks/services/hamilton 

 

• After receiving your police clearance, show the original to the principal to  

review. Keep the original document, which is valid for three years.  

• Each year, your school principal will ask you to complete an Offence  

Declaration form to declare any Criminal Code convictions since the last  

Vulnerable Sector screen. 

• Provide two references that you permit the school to contact.  

• Once accepted, complete an orientation training session with the Principal. 
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